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13 December 2022 

 

 

Mr Steve Robson 
Development Director 
Toga Development and Construction 
Toga Pty Limited 
Level 5, 45 Jones Street 
Ultimo, NSW 2007 

 

Re: Transport for NSW consent, as lessor, for Toga Pty Limited to develop land held 
under registered leases AA651831T and 7209347T 

 

Dear Mr Robson, 

I refer to your letter of 27 July 2022 requesting TfNSW consent, as landowner, for Toga 
to submit a development application in relation to land held under registered leases 
AA651831T and 7209347T. I also refer to emails from your team requesting updates. 

Please accept my apology on behalf of TfNSW for the delay in responding to Toga’s 
request due to resourcing issues. I can confirm that TfNSW has completed the required 
technical reviews and is now briefing decision makers in respect of the request. 

I anticipate TfNSW will be able to respond to Toga’s request for landowner consent by 
March 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Darryl Lloyd 
Project Manager, Unsolicted Proposals 
Transport for NSW 


